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Welcome to the PSP Learning Hub March newsletter. This newsletter brings you updates on our 

progress and our plan to the end of financial year 2020.   

We understand this pandemic is impacting the sector both personally and professionally and we 
aim to work together to ensure we produce a mutually satisfactory outcome. Curijo as the lead 

organisation has implemented systems to respond to COVID-19. Please click here to see the details. 

Practice Area 
Working Group 

 

About - The Practice Area Working Groups bring together the unique 
voices in the sector, sharing current PSP practice experience to help 

inform the content and shape the learning activities for each practice 
area.  

March - Practice Area Working Group 

10 March - Casework Skills. Thank you, Casework Skills Working Group for 
giving your time and insights. 

Next - Practice Area Working Group 

8 Apr - Trauma Informed Practice. 

Want information on how to get involved? 

Click here and leave us a message. We will get back to you with details. 

Register for 

Shared Learning 

 

About -The PSP Learning Hub’s shared learning is available for all 

casework staff who are currently working in the Permanency Support 
Program. It includes webinars, communities of practice and F2F.  

Note F2F training is postponed until 30 June. We will revisit this moving 

forward. 

How to register Click here - fill out the form and click the Register button. 

Attending PSP 
Implementation 
Meetings 

Why we attend We attend RIGs, DIGs and Management Implementation 
Meetings to keep our activities strategically aligned, promote and connect 
the sector to useful resources, continuously improve our resources, and 

add to the body of shared practice knowledge. 

March meetings 3 Mar - Hunter and Central Coast DIG 

February meetings 11 Feb – Hunter, Mid North Coast and Northern NSW RIG 

and 12 Feb – Western DIG 
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We’d love to hear your news and feedback  

PSP website 

Facebook 

Twitter 

Instagram 

Email 

Request a copy of the PSP Learning Hub Newsletter 

Phone - 1300 777 482 (PSP HUB) Monday - Friday 9am 5pm 
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